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CEMVN-ODT-C                                        11 March 2025 
 
NAVIGATION BULLETIN NO. 25-26 
 
 

GULF INTRACOASTAL WATERWAY 
LELAND BOWMAN LOCK 

 
Mariners are advised that beginning on Monday, 17 March 2025, and 
continuing through Friday, 21 March 2025, there will be 
intermittent closures to navigation (up to 5 hours) at Leland 
Bowman Lock, during daylight hours, for a U.S. Government 
Maintenance Unit to install new Hydraulic Pump Units. 
 
Additionally, Leland Bowman Lock will be closed to navigation 
Monday through Friday, from 7:00 a.m. to 6:30 p.m. each day, 
beginning on 24 March 2025 and continuing through 25 April 2025 
for a U.S. Government Maintenance Unit to make repairs to the 
guidewalls. 
 
Lock personnel can be reached on VHF Marine Channel 14 for     
up-to-date information regarding the closure.  The Lockmaster, 
Jason Petrey, can be reached at 337-893-4412.   
 
The points of contact with the New Orleans District are Robert 
Swayze at 504-862-2060 and Jesse Adams 504-862-1061. 
                            
 
                               //signed// 
 
 
                               Wesley M. Sisung, for:                       
                               AMY E. POWELL 
                               Chief, Technical Support Branch 
                               Operations Division 
 

 


